
Fire Truck Trick or Treat Oct. 27 
  
The Melbourne Fire Department is hosting a special Halloween open house on October 27. There will be 
fire prevention activities along with a Fire Truck Trick or Treat for the children. Please bring your children 
to this special event.  
  

• Trick or Treat at Station 74. 
• Two bounce houses! 
• Check out fire engines and rescue vehicles.  
• Learn fire prevention through hands-on activities. 

  
When: 
Oct. 27, 2018 
Noon – 3 p.m. 
  
Where: 
Melbourne Fire Department Station 74 
1500 S. Hickory Street 
Melbourne, FL 32901 
  
Cost: 
Free! 
  
For more information:  
(321) 608-6000 
  
Thanks to our sponsors for making this event possible: 
iHeart Radio 
Platt, Hopwood, Russell & Cole, PLCC 
Publix 
Walmart 
Vitas Healthcare 
 


